The original documents are located in Box C36, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 3/4/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

March 4, 1976

Dear Ma Caravella

Thank you to the residents of Coral Springs.

Your record turnout of over 12,000 to greet me on Saturday, February 28, was one of the largest and most enthusiastic I have encountered and I wish to express my thanks to each of you.

I was particularly impressed by the small children and their lettered signs of welcome. Those are the Americans of tomorrow and that is why we should try to pass to them an even better society than we have today. In fact, the sight of so many children waving caused me to change my whole speech and concentrate on the young people.

I am very sorry that other commitments and a tight schedule prevented me from meeting each and every one of you.

Thank you all sincerely,

Mr. J. P. Taravella

Chairman, Florida Council of 100

9500 West Sample Road

Coral Springs, Florida 33065